Greetings to all Doane Family
Association members. I hope
you have all had a wonderful

some vacation. Being retired,
everyday is a vacation for me.
But Mary and I did make a trip
to Michigan, Iliinois, lowa, and
South Dakota -this summer.
While in Michigan, we had the
pleasure of attending the Great Lakes DFA Chapter
Meeting in Williamston, about 100 miles from where
I was born and raised. They had a great turnout for
the reunion, but we were sorry that President Cara
Doane could not attend. She had some health
problems, but is doing much better now. Vice-
President Linda Doane conducted the: meétmg as if
she had done this forever. :

We are happy to announce that the NeW York
Chapter of DFA has been resurrected and had their
reunion about the same time as I was in Michigan.
Our Historian, Kay Blair, attended this reunion and
there is an article in this newsletter about that. We
are really pleased to see Doan(e)s coming together
in other parts of the country. We look forward to
presenting the New York Chapter with a new
Charter at our 2008 Reunion in Ontario.

And, our former New England Chapter has
attempted to establish their former active status by
having a get-together in Eastham, MA this past
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October. You will see more of this in this newsletter.
Thank you much to VP James T. Doane and VP Jane
Anderson for their great efforts. We'll hear more
about this in Ontario next year.

Our 2007 DFA Scholarship program did not
evolve as we had expected. This was due to prior
commitments for. continuing scholarships to
previously approved 4 year students. As mentioned
in our Spring Newsletter, we had two (2) DFA
members apply in the spring of 2007. There was
only $500 left in the allocation funds at that time,
and this amount was awarded to one of our DFA
member applicants. We have increased our
Endowment by $50,000 earlier this year, and our
obligation to previous continuing scholarships will
be reduced this coming year, so I encourage the
current applicants and any new applicants to
re-apply with the forms that are enclosed with this
newsletter. There will be more funds available for
fall 2008 students.

Our 2008 Reunion in Ontario, Canada is coming
together and we expect this to be a wonderful 50th
Anniversary Reunion. Our congratulations to the
committee for working hard to make it a memorable
occasion

Mary & I would like to wish you all a very, very
Merry Christmas and a prosperous 2008. We love
you all.

Respectfully yours,
Dick Doane, President
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2008 DFA Reunion Update

Reunion Chair Cora Brodie of Markham, Ontario reports
that plans are moving along nicely for the July 21-26, 2008, 50th
anniversary DFA reunion. The event will be held in the Holiday Inn,
in Barrie, Ontario, a picturesque town located about 45 miles north of
Toronto. Cora has negotiated numerous details with the conference
staff at the Holiday Inn to ensure an affordable, pleasant stay for the
DFA. Special off-site activities and meals have also been finalized.
Special attention has been given to children’s programming, so DFA
members aré encouraged to include their children in this event.
Adults will provide chaperoned activities for kids during the good
part of each day beginning after lunch on Tuesday, July 22 and
continuing through Friday noon.

Reunion highlights include:

A very special 50th Anniversary Reunion Celebration Dinner-
Memorial Service
General meeting
Five tours to area sites.-
Doan(e) Homestead Sites
30,000 Island Cruise-Georgian Bay
Santa’s Village Entertainment Park
(supervised children’s activity, adults welcome)
Sainte Marie among the Hurons/Martyrs living history site
Saint Jacobs Amish/Mennonite area
Five historical papers - o
The ever-popular DFA talent show o
Commemorative T-Shirts S
A pleasant genealogical reference room staffed
by DFA historian Kay Blair.
Doane memorabilia from Doane College
o A special off-site farewell banquet

o 0 0
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Even though the US dollar is not doing too well in Canada
right now, every effort has been made to ensure that prices for DFA
accommodations and activities are reasonable. For example, the
Holiday Inn does not normally offer even a free continental breakfast,
but has graciously agreed to provide DFA guests a complete, hot
breakfast buffet as part of the regular room price.

Cora and her Ontario committee remind all participants that the
registration fees must be remitted in Canadian dollars. This should
not be a problem. It will simply require a visit to your bank to get a
proper check or money order prepared.

Watch your mail in the next few weeks for your official
registration flyer. Don’t be left out! You won’t want to miss any part
of this reunion.

Direct any questions regarding the reunion to Chair Cora Brodie
(905) 471-9060, Janet Jeffries (Doane College) (402) 826-8234, janet.
jeffries@doane.edu, or Janis Mitchell (Doane College) (402) 826-
8224. Janet and Janis can also be reached via (800) 333-6263 during
business hours.
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PASSPORT N IE\"VE

The official |
rules from the |
Deparbment |
on Homeland |
Security (DHS) on passport use when
traveling to and from Canada are
a bit unclear regarding land travel.
Air travelers are indeed required to
produce a passport when crossing the
Canadian/U.5. border. Land travel
rules are in Hux at this time, The DHS
is determining just what documents
will be necessary, and claim that their
decision will be announced within
60 days of implementation. They do
plan to announce and implement the
land travel system during the summer
of 2008, There is also discussion
regarding alternative procedures for
U.5. and Canadian children.




Seated in

iddle row (left to right) are: Jack Doane — Vice President: C. Anne Huibert — Historian; Craige Rogers —

President. Shawn Doane and youngest member Kimberly are at the side of Craige Rogers.

Céhtra‘l New York Chapter

The Central New York Chapter held it 103rd Annual
Reurnion on Sunday, July 29, 2007 at Dwyer Memorial
Park in Little York, New York. There were approximately
35 people in attendance from Florida, Virginia, Syracuse,
Binghamton, Ithaca, Cortland and surrounding areas.
The youngest was Kimberly Doane, daughter of Shawn
Doane.

The park offered swimming, trails for hiking and
biking, baseball, football, horséshoe pits and basketball
courts. The children enjoyed activities and games
including face painting, bubbles, tattoos and water
balloon fun, while the adults enjoyed raffles and a
scavenger hunt.

We were very pleased to have the International
Historian Kay Blair as a guest speaker. Kay spoke of
our lineage, the Doan outlaws, the history of Deacon
John Doane, Doane College, membership in the Doan(e)

Family Association of North America, and the upcoming
reunion to be held in Barrie, Ontario.
We observed a moment of silence to remember life-time
member and former Historian Emma Barrows, who
passed away last year.

Officers elected for the 2008 reunion were:

President: Craige Harvey Doane Rogers
Vice President: Vawn (Jack) Thomas Doane Jr.
Secretary: Michele Lynn Rogers
Treasurer: Sue Scofield

Historian: C. Anne Doane Hulbert
Chaplain: Shey Doane

Our 104th annual reunion is planned for Sunday,
July 27, 2008, place TBA.
— Craige Rogers
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The Michigaanre“a’t“-l"_ak:‘eg Chapter reunion in Williamston, Michigan.

Michigan/Great Lakes Chapter

The Michigan/Great Lakes Chapter met on July
27th in Williamston, MI for their third biennial reunion.
About 27 cousins joined together to chat, reminisce
and eat!l! DFA National President Dick Doane and
his wife Mary were our special guests. The Doanes, of
course, had a delicious potluck lunch while meeting
new cousins and getting reacquainted with old ones.
We met six new cousins—-four from Three Rivers, MI
and two from Ishpeming, MI. Chapter Vice President
Linda Doane led the business meeting in the absence
of President Cara Doane. Thoughts went out to Cara
and family as she continues to fight breast cancer. We

decided to meet in 2009 at St. Paul’s Episcopal Church
in downtown Lansing. Bill Fineout told of how he got
involved with DFA: it all started with going to his first
reunion with his parents, and as a teen not thinking is
was too much fun. But a seed was planted, and he is
now very involved, enjoys the reunions, and is working
on the family genealogy. .

We all look forward to meeting in Canada in 2008 for
the National DFA Reunion. Many exciting things are
being planned.

— Mary Ann Sindt



New England Chapter

On Sunday, October 7th, 2007 members of the New
England Chapter gathered in Eastham, Massachusetts
to commemorate the 100th anniversary of the dedication
of the Deacon John Doane Memorial Stone at the Town
Cove Burying Ground. Regional Vice Presidents James
Thomas Doane and Jane Doane Anderson organized the
event with approximately 20 cousins in attendance.
James Doanerspoke of how it was fitting to recognize
this anniversary, as the association prepares for its 50th
annual reunion in the summer of 2008. He described the
events of 100 years ago, and had copies of the original

program. The dedication of the memorial was a catalyst
for the formation-of the Doane Family Association in
1911.

Following the ceremony, attendees proceeded to
the Cape Cod National Sea Shore for a short hike to
the Deacon John Doane Homestead site, and discussed
plans to make this area more attractive and informative.
The morning’s clouds cleared in time for lunch at the
Doane Rock picnic area.

— Barbara Rotger
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Attendees (left to right): Ken & Marion Doane - Harwichport MA, Carol & Gary Weed - Lyme CT, Anne & Clarence Doane

- Harwichport MA, David Doane - Medway MA, Jane Anderson - Carlisle MA, Louise Doane - Medway MA, Clara Rotger -
Melrose MA, Brian Doane - Litchfield NH, Ralph Anderson - Carlisle MA, Barbara Rotger - Melrose MA, Judith Doane - Milton
MA, Carlos Rotger - Melrose MA, James Doane - Milton MA, Laura Doane - Litchfield NH, Scott Morency - Waltham MA,

Elizabeth Perry Doane - Milton MA, Ann Doane - Litchfield NH

New England Chapter Organization

1 am interested in trying to re-activate the New
England Chapter of the DFA. This chapter was officially
recognized by the DFA.in 1986 and we were very active
from that year and on through the next ten years. With
the help of past DFA President Oscar Doane, the chapter
hosted the 45th International Reunion of the DFA at
Buzzard's Bay in 1998. It has been a quiet nine years
since. The leadership of the DFA would like to have the
International Reunion of the DFA on or near Cape Cod
in 2012. It is my goal to have an active chapter in place
to organize and host this first reunion of the second
century of the DFA. If you have any interest at all please

let me know. My phone number is 617-696-8962 and my
email is jtd@boselec.com.

I was sorry to read of the passing of Emma Barrows
in the Fall 2006 newsletter. Emma gave so much to the
Doane Family Association. I will always remember my
first meeting with her at the DFA Reunion at Halifax,
Nova Scotia in 1984. When Volume TII of The Doane
Family is published it will represent the effort of a
number of people, but there will be quite a lot of Emma’s
work there. Thanks Emma.

— James Thomas Doane
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‘Eastham, Aug. iT.eThe deéé_énd_&,nts of
‘Deacon John Doane, ‘whe built the first|
dwelling In this town in 1635, and bought|
from the Indans all the land around Nau-|
set. harbor, will gather here Wednesday
from- all parts of the United States and)
Canada and  dedicate a large boulder jn
jthe Town Cove Burial Ground. They will |
{assemble first at the Saattuck House, Or-
leans, where dinner will be served, - gnd|
then go to the Congregational Chursh tol
|Usten to an address of welcome. by the Rey -
H.  A. Movton, pastor.. - o -

- The. exercises will be in charge of W
jHam ‘Howard Decane, M.:D., of Cincinn
Proféssor Willard Doane of Salt Lake [
| ecretary 1o the Governor of Utah, will g
‘tiiyer an address on Deacon John Doane
{'The. company will sin the  Doane hymn

“The Man We Honor, eomposed- for Ebhis
ioccagion by Dr. W. H. Doane. Whiar
;S%aay Doane of Indlanapolis will speak .ar
“The: Ploneer Doanes of the Noirthwest Tei- )
ritory.”. ~Itobert Williaie Doane; of Teron. '
1to, -will' read a paper on ‘““Ihe Pionesy
Doanes of Canada.” - “Pilerims Compared |
{with Other Colonists” will be tréated by |
Benjumin - H.  Doare of New York city. ¢
Alfred J. Doane of New -Jersey will ene]
g‘oun_it} on the tople, “The Future of tHe |

aagilyl” o T

After the: exercises, carriages will
taken to- tl'l(i."'TOWll._-j_é{ii'e—'Bﬁlff&l quzﬁg
t Mastham, where 2 five-ton houlder wil°
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This newspaper clipping from 1907 describes the
dedication of the John Doane Memorial in Eastham. James
Thomas Doane found this in a box containing his great-
grandfather Prince Henry Doane's items.

Oregon-Washington Chapter

The Oregon-Washington Chapter did not hold a
reunion/picnic this year. The president advised the
membership that circumstances beyond the control
of the Chapter Officers prevented the get-together.
Because we changed our bylaws so that we will meet
on the off-years from the National Reunion, our next
scheduled event will be in 2009. l

— Ken Doane

-----

DFA COLLECTIONS TO THE LIBRARY

In the next few months, the DFA archival collection
held by Doane College in Crete, Nebraska will be
moved from the historic 1883 Boswell Observatory
building on campus where it has been kept since 1995.
Space is being created for these items in the official
Doane College archives in Perkins Library. The DFA
collection at the college includes non-genealogical,
miscellaneous files regarding Doane topics, copies of
books written by authors who trace their lineage to
Deacon John Doane, and books and articles about
Doanes. The collection also contains several artifacts
relating to DFA lines. Historian Katherine Blair
maintains the genealogical records.

The present Doane College archival space is being
reorganized, allowing room for the DFA collection to
be moved into what will be a more convenient location.
The collection is managed by Jacque Wisman of Crete
in cooperation with DFA liaison Janet Jeffries of Doane
College. The plan for the move was brought on in
part due to Janet's recent transfer to the library staff
where she will also be working with the Doane College
archival collection. The DFA archives will be located in
the same place as The Doane Family genealogical book
inventory. Janet, and Janis Mitchell also of the Doane
College library staff, manage the book inventory in
cooperation with Linda Doane of Michigan, custodian
of the books.

B On Memony #

; Nancy Doan Baxter
| passed away in November, 2007.
E Nancy was a familiar face
at DFA reunions

: and often worked

with the finances
of the organization.
She was Bill Doan's

(Cynthiana, KY) sister.




NEw ENGLAND DOANES IN THE US CENSUS
‘foou(g[tr and a Question

A quick inquiry on www.ancestry.com reveals that there were 937 individuals
with the surname Doane enumerated in New England in the 1850 U.S. Census.
In the 1930 U.S. Census, there were 941 individuals with the surname of Doane
in New England. These numbers can be allocated to the six New England states
as follows:

1850 US Census 1930 US Census
Massachusetts 635 68% Massachusetts 635 67%
Connecticut 141 15% Connecticut 107 1%
Maine 106 11% Maine 105 11%
Vermont 53 6% Vermont 48 5%
Rhode Island 1 0% Rhode Island 30 3%
New Hampshire 1 0% New Hampshire 16 2%

Enumerated in the 1860 U.S. Census in Washington County, in the State of
Rhode Island, in the village of South Kingstown called “Peace Dale” was Felix
Doane. Felix was a 30-year-old factory worker living with his wife Sarah and
twin sons Edward and John. One of the interesting pieces of information with
this enumeration is that Felix and his wife are stated as being born in Ireland.
This family shows up in the 1880 census at Peace Dale with the additions of
sons Charles, William, and Thomas. All the sons are stated as being born in
Rhode Island, but the parents are again listed as being born in Ireland. Felix is
again enumerated at South Kingston, Rhode Island in the 1900 U.S. Census. On
this census he is listed as being a concrete contractor of unknown years, born
in Ireland, married for 44 years, who came to the United States in 1854 and was
by 1900 a USS. citizen. He is living at this time with his wife Sarah and three
sons, Edward, John, and Thomas. Is Felix Doane a descendant of out Deacon
John Doane or did he come by the name, mdependently?

#  James Thomas Doane

’;r, —r
LA Regional Vice President

Chapter Histories Needed

Don't forget that as part of the 50th anniversary biennial reunion .

BE A SIAD'

DFA Talent Needed
The reunion committee
asks that all DFA members
with talent to share think
seriously about becoming
part of the line-up for the
biennial DFA talent show, an
entertainingandfunmainstay
of our national/international
reunions. Perhaps you
have a special idea for a skit
commemorating the 50th
anniversary? Talent comes
in many forms and can
include dramatic readings,
magic, etc., as well as musical
entries. Please contact Janis
Mitchell (Doane College)
at (402) 826-8224 or janis.
mitchell@doane.edu to be
included on the program.

in Ontario next summer we want to reflect on how far the DFA has
come in the past 100 years of organized activities. In order to do that
the committee asks that each chapter prepare a brief history of your
organization. To date, only one chapter history has been submitted.
Lila Hill of the Southeast O¥uo Chapter gets the prize for preparing her
chapter’s history immediately after the first notice!

Please include the following information in your chapter’s history:
s The founding date for your chapter

Who organized the first meeting?

Where was your first meeting held?

Information about your state or province

Any interesting stories about meetings and

activities you have had over the years.

Please bring photos and/or scrapbooks and other easily

transportable “s %\ow and tell” items to Ontario next summer tohelpus . @

. celebrate the success of this great family association. Submit chapter "* ¥ .-~
:.  histories via either email or U.S. mail to Janet Jeffries at Doane College ., # & -

‘\- . as soon as possible. Call her at (402) 826-8234 if you have questlons k!

,,_mmmm—w




DOANE FAMILY FOUNDATION SCHOLARSHIPS

In conjunction with Doane College, the Doane Family Foundation has established guidelines and an
application for Doane Family Association members to apply for college assistance. We need you to know
that a DFA member's child, or grandchild, will not necessarily receive priority assistance. Also, you need to
know that your applicant does not have to attend Doane College to receive assistance. Funding of these
scholarships by the Doane Family Foundation have in the past several years ranged from $500 per year to
$5,000 per year. Average assistance has been in the range of $1,500 per year. We usually give assistance to
four or five students per year. We hope to increase our scholarship fund this year, which will enable us to
increase our funding in the future. Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions regarding the
process:

THE PROCESS:

January 30 - Applicants submit the compieted Doane Family Scholarship application and a copy of the cur-
rent year's processed FAFSA results to the Doane Family scholarship organization.

February 15 - Doane Family scholarship organization meets to review all scholarship applications and select
" potential recipients.

February 25 - Doane Family scholarship organization submits to Doane College for consideration name(s)
and recommended scholarship amount(s). Note: the final scholarship amount will be deter-
mined after May 1.

May 15-  Doane College informs the Doane Family scholarship organization of its recipients (and finan-
cial aid awards), confirms with the recipient(s) their college choice, and requests copy of the
recipient's final award notification.

July/ August - Check is cut by Doane College, made co-payable to the student and the college, upon receipt
of a final award notification. v

NOTES FROM MEMBERSHIP CHAIR
DFEA Payments must be US Funds*

DFA Treasurer, Barbara Doane, informed me that we can no longer accept foreign
bank checks here in the United States as payment for DFA dues, etc. Qur American
banks hold the checks for fifteen (15) days, and then charge us fifteen doilars ($15.00)
for providing the collection service. Ireceive several Canadian and other international
memberships in a year’s time, and although most of them are accompanied by

international money orders, a few have been checks. If you know of someone living
outside the United States who will be sending in membership dues, please make them
aware that the payment should be an international money order.

Eunice Brabec-
*Editor’s Note: This rule will be reversed when registering for the 2008 reunion
in Ontario. All registration fees must be remitted in Canadian dollars via
international money order or other authorized bank check.




DOANE FAMILY FOUNDATION SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATICN

Minimum Requirements:

1. Son/daughter/grandson/ granddaughter of Doane Family Association member
2. Must be admitted as a full time degree-seeking student
3. Attending an accredited post-secondary institution
4. Demonstration of need by submitting a processed copy of a current year
JFree Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) form
5. Completion of this application and successful essay submission

Applicants full name:

Complete permanent address:

Doane Family Association member & relationship:

Post secondary institution you plan to attend:

Requested amount:

College Address:

Suggested college contact;

Please attach a one page essay telling the Doane Family Foundation about yourself and your
educational plans.

Signature

Date_

Return this completed form NO LATER than January 30th to:

Dick Doane, DFA President Phone: 928-369-4207
3888 Mark Twain Dr. e-mail: rmdoane@cableone.net,
Pinetop, AZ 85935

10







DoaNE FAMILY ASSOCIATION PUBLICATIONS

Name Date
Address
City. State Zip Province
Telephone E-mail Address

' ORDER FORM

QUANTITY 'TOTAL

Volume 1 The Doanfe) Family........cooovcvcmnirninnas at $30.00 ACH ..o s o
Volume 2 The Doan(e) Family..........cnerenncene at $33.00 €ACH «..oovviirciriirrisr s s s
Doane Families of South-Western Ontario............. @t $21.00 AR .ot
S&H for shlppmg to Canada, add $5.00 for each book to above prices if applicable........................... %
Volume 1 Supplement........ceveeeeriecersscascnsennes at $5.00 each postpaid..........ccovvciveerrsesrereinnencs
Volume 2 Supplement ......u.oceerecrccnnessccannsacnns at $5.00 each postpaid......coeweeeeecvrnsisrireeniinnins
Doane Families of SW Ontario Supplement..... at $5.00 each postpaid......ceeeeveceveeeienrrirnrinnns

Supplements are complimentary with orders of Volumes 1 and 2 and the South-Western Ontario volume.

DOANE FAMILY PROCEEDINGS
$.50 per copy

Please put quantity of each in the box provided. Add $5 shipping for the first copy ordered. Add an additional $3
for 11 or more ordered. Orders from Canada should include an American money order.

196 [ J1953 [ 1955_,; ‘lII 1957 [ J19s9 [J1961 [ ] 1963
(11965 [] 1967 ] 196§ [ 19 [ T1976 [ 1978
11980 [] 1982 [ 11984 [11986 [ 1988 11990 [ 1992
(11994 []199% [11998 [ J2000 [ 2002 [] 2004 [_1 2006

Doane Family Proceedings ordered................... At $.50 PET COPY.urcrrrrirrnrvsrrmrerriscscrsrsrasveemmenasins $
Shipping Charges........cumummerseeseeecsens
Send check or money order on a US bank for tofal amount due. S _ g
Please remit to: Doane Family Association of America, Inc. (Add $5 for 1-10 copies, $8 for 11 or more)
Send payment and order to: Linda Doane ) .
4758 Aldun Ridge “sg:n_ 208 Total Sales in the United States ................. $
Comstock Park,

Total Sales if shipping to Canada $




